
I strongly oppose the effort to 
institutionalize IN PERSON VOTING.
This is a regressive bill, which will 
disenfranchise many Oregon voters.

It would undermine the accessibility and 
inclusivity that have been the hallmarks of 
Oregon’s electoral system for decades. 
Oregon has been a leader in implementing 
a universal vote-by-mail system, which has 
significantly increased voter participation 
and streamlined the electoral process. 

Hard no on this bill!!

Ellen Goldschmidt
Native Oregonian and long-time resident


